
 

The Rotary Club of Cumberland 

 

 

Dear Rotary Club of Cumberland Grant Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the Rotary Club of Cumberland and our allocation 

process.   

All prospective grant applicants are required to follow the Allocations Process 

Guidelines and to submit their annual requests for funding on the Rotary Club of 

Cumberland website (preferred) or on the printable PDF Allocations Request 

Form. 

Questions concerning the Allocations Process should be directed to Kathy 

Stafford, Chair of the Allocations Review Committee, at 

jandkstafford@atlanticbb.net. Otherwise, all grant requests for this year should 

be received by the June 30th deadline 


